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I strongly oppose this measure.  Your are forcing people to wait 3 days for something 

osp approves.  Why just do this for firearms?  With Democrat logic this should be 

done for everything.   

 

Not sure why age 21 is the magical age of ownership.  You can send them to war 

before that to protect our rights that you want to take away.   

 

As a person that has lived in this state almost all my life I dont understand what is 

going on with our state.   It seems like a race to the bottom on who can be the most 

extreme. 

In closing, dont we have enough firearm laws?   

Thank you 


